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dmaturo@sbcglobal.net
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Concerning: RIN 3038-AC61

I am opposed to the proposal to reduce leverage on Forex trading to io-i. This will result in many retail
accounts in the United States being closed and moving off shore. I don’t not use Forex as an investment vehicle,
but as a speculative tool with money I can afford to lose. Do not take this financial tool away from me. You will
be affecting my ability to earn a living.

Regards,

Daniel Maturo


